
From: Kelly Lush
To: John Yungblut
Subject: FW: Devitt
Date: March-23-21 10:24:00 AM

Kelly Lush
Deputy Clerk
Township of Huron-Kinloss
519.395.3735

Did you know we have a new mobile app? Huron-Kinloss Connects is available in the Google Play and Apple App stores. Check out our
promotional video on Youtube and download the app today!

Visit our new community engagement website www.haveyoursayhk.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@huronkinloss.com [mailto:noreply@huronkinloss.com] On Behalf Of Mark
Sent: March-22-21 9:02 PM
To: Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: Devitt

Please consider keeping the yard waste program in Point Clark it is a very effective service for us as local residents.
Thank you for your consideration

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?
a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.huronkinloss.com%2fModules%2fcontact%2fsearch.aspx%3fs%3drSflSo3rWWxkCmWUyJTtSweQuAleQuAl&c=E,1,1-
IFIfTakwk2rqoBJhakZLvtf7QLKQhh1Mnf9Z5x_rGFQqxs119Jj4Wl39eqN-vHRs-
U6znuJn7ZQbED7N0Qrn8KzYizMkfPd45CtJugUZ0xXIv8bAGSTU-SIQ,,&typo=1
-------------------------------------

This email was sent to you by > through https://www.huronkinloss.com.

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1F85B10AF5AD40E0B4F6198B1F1AED27-KLUSH
mailto:jyungblut@huronkinloss.com
mailto:noreply@huronkinloss.com
https://www.huronkinloss.com/


From: Kelly Lush
To: John Yungblut
Subject: FW: Yard Waste Depot - Point Clark Community Centre
Date: March-23-21 10:24:00 AM

Kelly Lush
Deputy Clerk
Township of Huron-Kinloss
519.395.3735

Did you know we have a new mobile app? Huron-Kinloss Connects is available in the Google Play and Apple App stores. Check out our promotional video on Youtube and download the app today!

Visit our new community engagement website www.haveyoursayhk.ca

-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@huronkinloss.com [mailto:noreply@huronkinloss.com] On Behalf Of Kendra Dubeau
Sent: March-22-21 8:49 PM
To: Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: Yard Waste Depot - Point Clark Community Centre

We have recently heard that the above noted yard waste depot will not be reopening this summer. We wish to have this decision reconsidered. As resident seniors, we don’t use a lot of facilities but this is one that we used a few times last fall and noticed it was well used. I have already been cleaning up along
the roadway were the township has been having trees cut down and would bring the waste to this centre, but if that is not available, then I am hoping the township will be planning on improved cleanups from their own work. I am glad to help but can’t deliver it to the dump as I don’t have a truck or trailer.
Please reconsider!!
Thank you,
Kendra Dubeau

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?
a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.huronkinloss.com%2fModules%2fcontact%2fsearch.aspx%3fs%3drSflSo3rWWxkCmWUyJTtSweQuAleQuAl&c=E,1,LC7VXGCSVDaMLEU0otMQTbFEJt1LXK0fkmKk4TnWEJsGoK0cRir2CA96T5C9szgwwyreAgXQ_jQ6JRcHdqh8_dGCYHOCe9rCVmvzTWVWxw,,&typo=1

-------------------------------------

This email was sent to you by Kendra Dubeau > through https://www.huronkinloss.com.

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1F85B10AF5AD40E0B4F6198B1F1AED27-KLUSH
mailto:jyungblut@huronkinloss.com
mailto:noreply@huronkinloss.com
https://www.huronkinloss.com/


From: Kelly Lush
To: Kelly Lush
Subject: FW: Point Clark Yard Waste Disposal
Date: March-31-21 1:28:19 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@huronkinloss.com <noreply@huronkinloss.com> On Behalf Of Anne Strickland
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 4:51 PM
To: Mary Rose Walden <mrwalden@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: Point Clark Yard Waste Disposal

The PCBA has suggested that anyone upset that the council decided against implementing the Yard Waste Disposal at the Pt Clark Community Centre contact
you with our concerns. While our taxes are equivalent between our cottage and our home in Kitchener, our yard waste is picked up every second week through
the spring, summer and winter in Kitchener and only once per year in Point Clark.  I do not wish to burn the waste as this causes pollution. We're not sure what
our taxes go to in Huron-Kinloss but we're not impressed with the yard waste service.  My husband and I urge you to reconsider your council's decision not only
for this year but for the years to come as well. 

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?
a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.huronkinloss.com%2fModules%2fcontact%2fsearch.aspx%3fs%3drSflSo3rWWxkCmWUyJTtSweQuAleQuAl&c=E,1,kmvmkHzP5G-
A2leGiVGCdagVZbArq7klR3ZwiZ6zBe4HJWZO1QWz56fdhqT942ptNqFvMY5y0joEf0YuHXsa-AznDYNukgJOu5UUHUd8gcUL0RPDsep73Hw,&typo=1
-------------------------------------

This email was sent to you by Anne Strickland  through https://www.huronkinloss.com.

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1F85B10AF5AD40E0B4F6198B1F1AED27-KLUSH
mailto:klush@huronkinloss.com
https://www.huronkinloss.com/


From: Kelly Lush
To: Kelly Lush
Subject: FW: Yard waste depot in Point Clark is needed
Date: March-31-21 1:32:28 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@huronkinloss.com <noreply@huronkinloss.com> On Behalf Of Reg and Judy Thompson
Sent: March 22, 2021 8:46 PM
To: Emily Dance <edance@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: Yard waste depot in Point Clark is needed

If there was one good thing that came out of the Covid pandemic it was the yard waste depot in 2020. I was encouraged to read that it was to be continued in
2021. After taking two loads to the landfill on Saturday, I now read here no yard coming in 2021 ? Please open a depot in Point Clark.

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?
a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.huronkinloss.com%2fModules%2fcontact%2fsearch.aspx%3fs%3drSflSo3rWWxkCmWUyJTtSweQuAleQuAl&c=E,1,70QV1Txn-
4KO_Wq6s59_95Yx7rmZXPdcaU108mQ37xdo5_LUClPZOC2h7HwIW9LKUvSv3sDdKR4Ps-f0A9x8UkUUap2_nau7RZLa-
BzlFXHpCpnnTMBoe6lR&typo=1
-------------------------------------

This email was sent to you by Reg and Judy Thompson > through https://www.huronkinloss.com.

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1F85B10AF5AD40E0B4F6198B1F1AED27-KLUSH
mailto:klush@huronkinloss.com
https://www.huronkinloss.com/

